TENTATIVE AGREEMENT
BETWEEN
MT.DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
AND
MT. DIABLO SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST ASSOCIATION

February 8, 2024

The Mt. Diablo Unified School District (“District”) and the Mt. Diablo School Psychologists
Association (“MIDSPA”) have negotiated and reached a tentative agreement on Article 12 of the
2022-2025 Collective Bargaining Agreement to resolve the reopener provisions for the
2024-2025 school year. Both parties agree that final approval of the comprehensive agreement is
subject to the approval of the Govering Board.

The District and MDSPA have agreed to in Article 12 Salaries:

e [Effective July 1, 2024, all unit members shall receive an ongoing salary increase of nine
percent (9%) to the salary schedule.

This agreement shall not change other provisions within this article, nor other sections in the
Collective Bargaining Agreement. This tentative agreement closes the 2022-2025 collective
bargaining agreement until June 30, 2025. All articles will remain closed until then.

On Behalf of the District: On Behalf of MDSPA
Date: 2-¢- Date: -9 -24
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Dr. John Rubio Sylvi;l Venturino
Chief of Human Resources Co-President of MDSPA

Mt. Diablo Unified School District
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Jdanna Costello
Co-President of MDSPA



